
Maple Ridge Teachers’ Association 
Memorandum 

 
Spring 2020 
 
Dear Teachers, 
 
As you have probably heard by now, in-school classes are 
suspended for the foreseeable future. We don’t know what 
learning will look like after spring break is scheduled to 
end, but we are aware that teachers want to know as 
soon as possible. 

 
The BCTF has said that teachers will return to work after 
the break. They are working on finding solutions at the 
provincial level. Kaitlin, Trevor, and I are working on 
plans at the district level, which we hope to be able to 
share soon.  
 
We will send information out via email, as well as post it 
on our MRTA website.  
 
For now, we want you to rest assured that we are doing 
everything possible to find the answers you are looking 
for, and we encourage everyone to do their best to enjoy 
your spring break.  
 
We will get through this together!  
 
 
On behalf of the MRTA office,  
 
Penny Morgan, Acting President 
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